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FIRE AT STRAIGHT AND NARROW IN PATERSON 

 
PATERSON, NEW JERSEY:              August 29, 2019 
 
Passaic County Prosecutor Camelia M. Valdes and Paterson Police Chief Troy Oswald announce 
that at approximately 10:57 a.m., on Saturday August 25, 2019, police and fire personnel 
responded to a report of a fire condition at 410 Straight Street, in the City of Paterson.  The 
structure consists of partial residential, partial warehouse space occupied by the Straight and 
Narrow Rehabilitation Center. All occupants were able to safely evacuate, and no injuries were 
reported.   
  
The investigation remains active and ongoing. More information will be released once it 
becomes available.   
 
The Passaic County Prosecutor’s Office asks anyone with additional information about this 
incident to contact us on our tips line at 1-877-370-PCPO or tips@passaiccountynj.org. 
 
For media inquiries concerning this case, contact Senior Assistant Prosecutor Julie Serfess of the 
Passaic County Prosecutor’s Office at jserfess@passaiccountynj.org or at (973) 837-7718. 
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